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Good morning, 

 

My name Monique Bochsler, 

 

I’m writing in opposition to HB 3075. 

This is a blatant power play on Measure 114 and the situation has deteriorated. The 

fees have increased twofold, and the processing time for "permits" has also been 

doubled. Additionally, the legislation mandates that any legal challenges occur in 

courts that are least favorable to gun owners. The odds are heavily tilted, 

undermining gun rights in Oregon. 

 

I strongly believe this goes against our constitutional right. We need to be spending 

the time and money on helping Oregonians, not taxing and restricting more 

 

 

Sincerely Monique Bochsler  


